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October 30th, 2017 – Public Hearing 
 
PUBLIC HEARING:  Supervisor Richard Keaveney opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 
p.m.  Town Clerk, Charlotte Cowan, read the Public Notice:    
NOTICE is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Canaan for the Fiscal 
Year Beginning January 1, 2017, has been completed and filed in the office of the Town 
Clerk. It is available for inspection during normal office hours. 
 Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Canaan will hold a 
Public Hearing on the Preliminary Budget, at the Canaan Town Hall, 1647 County Route 5, 
at 7:00 p.m. on the 30th day of October, 2017, and that at such hearing any person may be 
heard for or against any item or items contained therein. 
 Pursuant to Town Law the proposed salaried of the following offices are hereby 
specified as follows: Supervisor…………………… $  5,000.00 
   Town Clerk/Tax Collector…..  $36,733.00 
   Councilpersons, (4)…………. $  7,200.00 
   Town Justices, (2) ………… ..$23,995.00 
   Highway Supervisor……… …$54,333.00 
By order of the Town Board 
 
PRESENT:  Supervisor Richard Keaveney 
                      Councilperson Alan Miller   
           Councilperson Brenda Adams    
           Councilperson Terese Platten  
           Councilperson David Patzwahl 
 
AUDIENCE:   
 
Supervisor Richard Keaveney said that an adjustment of $250.00 from the Garage 
Account to the Insurance Account will be made.  The Deputy Town Clerk and the 
Highway Clerk will receive a raise to $16.00 per hour. 
 
All persons desiring to be heard, having been heard, the Hearing was closed at 7:10 
p.m. 
 
Supervisor Richard Keaveney close the Public Hearing at 7:10 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Charlotte L. Cowan, MMC/RMC 
Canaan Town Clerk 
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